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Bonnie Mayer 
Education 
Campus Mail .. 
Dear Bonnie: 

association of university and college employees 

February 2, 1982 

Thank you for your letter of January 29th, 1981. Although 
we attempt to have someone from the Grievance Corrmittee give an 
orientation at Employee Relations, sometimes there is no-one available 
to perform this task at the last moment. 

I have requested that a shop steward contact you in the near 
future, to introduce herself and answer any questions you may have 
pertaining to the collective agreement. 

cc: Li ssett Nelson 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


